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THE DUCKLINGTON B
MORRIS /.

** Want an activity that keeps you fit and has an
excellent social side?

** Want to help keep alive the ancient and unique dances
of an Oxfordshire village?

#* Then Morris Dancing could be for you. (No previous experience necessary).

JOIN THE DUCKLINGTON MORRIS (Women, we can put you in touch
with a local women’s Morris sides).

Practices on the 2nd and 4th Tuesdays of each month at 8 p.m. approximately,
in Ducklington Village Hall (and afterwards in “The Bell”).

For more information contact:-
Andy Cheyne (01993) 831657, or Neil Sleight (01865) 241081.

keszk

M.A.F.I.A.
To all those who:- participated - helped - enjoyed and supported the

Pantomime in January, a huge ‘Thank You’ for taking part in raising £836.82

toward the ‘Hard Standing’ recreation area for the Village Green.As with all

our efforts, it’s a great deal of hard work, but it is rewarding for our ‘Good
Causes’.

Donations this year are as follows:-

£850.00 Parish Council
£250.00 St. John's Ambulance
£200.00 Milton Playgroup
£200.00 Wychwood School
£1,500.00

As everyone knows, our fund-raising is completely voluntary, and though
the officers of the committee are standing down, it would be a terrible shame if
the M.A.F.I.A. did not carry on. Any interested parties are invited to join us on
Sunday 25th June, in the Village Hall, where we will have an informal
get-together to watch a video of “Mother Goose” and enjoy a light afternoon tea
and discuss the future of our ‘Pantos’.

Very many thanks to you all, once again. By participating you have helped
to make many thousands of pounds for our village over the years!

Nerrissa Newton (831382).



